

	Agenda
	Meeting Title: Trumpington Federation PTA Meeting Meeting Date: March 26th Meeting Time: 7.30pm Meeting Location: Trumpington Meadows
	Meeting Called By: Carlos Quinteiro, Chair Attendees: Clare Wilkinson, Lisa Marchenay, Anna Conway-Morris, Annie Cooke, Jan Blachs Apologies: Tim Monk, Andy Conway-Morris, Janice Topliss

---Agenda Topics---

Treasurers Report

Apologies from treasurer, unable to attend this evening.

Disco

Confirmed for April 20th TM and 27th Fawcett.

Discussed whether we should offer refreshments – agreed we should keep it simple.

Long discussion about tickets and prices.

Suggested buy a ticket and exchange this for e.g a biscuit and a fruit shoot on arrival.

Sell tickets on the door - £3 each.

CW will ensure teachers attend – drop off event

Check with Mr Bass/Mr Owen re:smoke machine

CW will ask kids about song requests.

Thanks to Sarah Raven nominating us for free disco.

*Action: CQ/LM will check with Mr Bass
ST will check with Mr Owen
CW will get song requests from kids*

Family event with movie

Agreed we should make the most of our license and hold another movie night.

Discussed choice of film – Trolls, Ice Age 3, Moana are appropriate choices. Will need TENs license for event. Discussed offering wine – Noel Young were able to do sale or return. Suggested May for Movie. Discussed holding it on a Sunday evening. Could combine it with barbeque

*Action: ST will confirm which film can be shown
ST will find out what spaces are available in May/early June
?May 20th*

Easter Egg Tombolas

Have had more eggs donated. Enough at Fawcett and more now at TM. Will now be held outside the dining hall on the rainbow tables at Fawcett – need to advertise this on Facebook (updated venue)

*Action: ST to update facebook
ST to forward poster to JB for display*

Big dig

ST has been liaising with CW to arrange this and get the raised beds at school cleared. Provisional dates in May – after school on Fridays suggested - CW will confirm dates. CW asked if PTA willing to fund the purchase of basic gardening tools – agreed on this, however CQ may be able to get discounted tools.

*Action: CW to confirm dates with ST
CW will send list of required tools to CQ*

Year 6 leavers event

July 22nd, Anstey Hall. LM and AC finalising details of poster calling for help from parents. AC happy to be lead contact at TM. JB will try and identify Yr 6 parents at TrM.

Action: poster requesting help to go out after Easter

Playground update

JB met with Mrs Khan and Miss Barham at TM to discuss playgrounds. Will have a meeting at TM after Easter to present the designs so far – short term and long term goals. Agreed in principle that PTA would consider funding short term goals. Talked about competition to design a board game that winner then gets made into actual playground game. School are registered but not sure how to proceed.

*Action: JB will arrange TM meeting
JB will come to PTA with specific funding requests
CW will think about how to proceed with playground competition*

Recent events

Community fair went well according to volunteers. Thanks to all who helped with this! Bag 2 school raised £256. Will aim to have another one in October. Waitrose Green Tokens – not yet heard how much was raised.

Summer Fair

Brief update of plans so far.

Facebook

Discussed at SLT – happy for us to advertise events on facebook. However agreed that if parents post pictures of events including children without clear consent then this should be removed from the Facebook page.

Next meetings (7.30 till 9pm)

14th May - Fawcett

25th June – Trumpington Meadows

***Key – TrM = Trumpington Meadows**